From: patrick leray [N

Sent: 17 September 2020 13:49
To: Planning
Cc: patrick leray

Pearson, Simon (Councillor)
Gould, Georgia (Councillor)

ken Husband [

Subject: application ref: 2020/3973T/ tree allocation

Please find below my appeal against the intended tree work at compayne mansions
36 compayne gardens LONDON NW6 3DR

First of all the property post code is incorrect it is NW6 3DR and not NW6 3DE as stipulated in your
correspondence

The work they applied to do is the first time in over 10 years and we have been managing and
controlling the growth of the Elder because first of all if it is taken to the ground as applied we will
lose privacy and security from people using the bin area, front garden and entrance to the basement
cellar for accessing the back garden as well there is a climbing rose that grows through the elder

If it is taken to the ground as applied we will have to keep our curtains closed 24 hours a day to
avoid people to see into our flat which will mean we will have lost of natural light and we will then

have to keep electric light on at all time which will incur extra cost on our electric bill.

The Fairhazel co-op has not communicated with ourselves or any tenants in the building about their
plan to remove the elder tree to our knowledge.

My husband ken is disabled and wheelchair bound and spend a large quantity of his time bed ridden

Patrick and Ken Ledster-Leray



